
From: Claire Barrey-Junop   
Sent: January 6, 2021 4:39 PM 
To: Clerks <clerks@newmarket.ca> 
Subject: Shining Hill Estates property 
  
Dear Sir or Madam 
  
I am writing my protest regarding the development of the last standing green space in Newmarket ( 
Shining Hills Estates) being considered for development. The area in question belongs to the Oak Ridges 
Moraine, which is integral in maintaining our water supply.  
  
If CoVid has brought to light what should be considered important for our future well being is the need 
to maintain and protect our natural spaces. Our planet is under siege and dying. Every little bit of 
restoration of natural areas improves our chances for a healthy future.  
  
Please do not rezone the area! 
Sincerely  
Claire BarreyJunop  
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